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April has been a month of awe-inspiring moments, creative explorations, and
communal celebrations at our school. As we step into the heart of spring, our
school community has come together in a series of memorable experiences that have
enriched our learning and strengthened our bonds.
This month, we were graced with the rare opportunity to witness an eclipse, a
celestial event that brought wonder and excitement to our school. Armed with
special eclipse glasses that met international safety standards, our students,
teachers, and staff gathered to watch this natural marvel unfold. The sense of
wonder on the faces of our students was a sight to behold as they observed the
eclipse, a testament to the beauty and mystery of our universe.
In anticipation of this event, our students immersed themselves in activities that
deepened their understanding and appreciation of eclipses. They explored articles
about the different types of eclipses and their rarity, enriching their knowledge and
sparking curiosity. Moreover, inspired by this celestial phenomenon, our students
created stunning art pieces using chalk and paint, capturing the eclipse's fleeting
beauty in a fusion of color and imagination.
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April also saw our students embracing the spirit of spring through their artwork.
From vibrant paintings that capture the essence of the season to crafts that
mirror the blooming world around us, our students have poured their creativity
into welcoming spring's arrival. These art pieces not only beautify our school
but also serve as a reminder of the renewal and growth that spring brings.



This month was a significant one for our third and fourth grade students as they
took on the ELA State Exams with enthusiasm and determination. Their hard work
and dedication were evident, and we are incredibly proud of their efforts. We are
confident that their performance reflects the commitment and excellence that
characterizes our student body. Congratulations to all our students for their
perseverance and for facing the challenge with such positive spirits!
As April draws to a close, we extend our warmest wishes to everyone who
observed Eid. We hope that this special time of celebration and family brought
you joy and peace. Eid Mubarak to all who celebrated!
Looking ahead, we are excited for the spring break, a time for relaxation,
adventure, and making memories with loved ones. We hope everyone enjoys this
well-deserved break and returns refreshed and ready for the final stretch of the
school year.
As we say goodbye to an eventful April, we look back with gratitude for the
moments shared and the learning achieved. Thank you to our incredible students,
dedicated teachers, and supportive parents for making this month so special.
Here's to the adventures that await us in May!
 


